
• PLEDGE GIFT

• ONE TIME GIFT

• CREDIT CARD GIFT

• MATCHING GIFT

• ELECTRONIC FUND TRANSFER (EFT)

• GIFTS OF SECURITIES

• DONOR-ADVISED FUNDS

• PLANNED GIFTS

• TRIBUTE GIFTS

All gifts to the 2022-2023 Annual Seminary Appeal 

are tax deductible. Consult your tax advisor on the 

tax treatment of all gifts, as they may vary from 

individual to individual. 

For more information, please visit  

stcharlesseminaryappeal.org or contact  

The Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia  

at scsappeal@thecfgp.org or 215-587-5650. 

Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary

CL #5315

P.O. Box 95000

Philadelphia, PA 19195-0001

WAYS TO GIVE
You may contribute to the  
St. Charles Borromeo Seminary 
Appeal in many ways:

When Pope Francis visited Philadelphia in 2015,
I was working as a pharmacist and had a spiritual
awakening. I knew I wanted to enroll at St. Charles
Borromeo Seminary and study for the priesthood.
My favorite memory of St. Charles is bonding with my
fellow seminarians. We all came here from different
backgrounds, cultures, and parishes, and it has been
a joy being on this incredible journey with them.

The forming of seminarians isn’t just based on
the formation; the formation continues into our
priesthood. That’s the legacy of St. Charles – the
alumni continue to appreciate what they learned
from the seminary. The formation is for a lifetime,
and the legacy you find at the seminary will continue        
for future generations.

I think giving to the Seminary Appeal is important
because formation is strongest when your mind
and heart can focus. With that focus, you can serve
others without concerns about financial hardships or
constraints. You’re able to fully dedicate yourself to the 
Church. When you support the Seminary Appeal, you 
allow us seminarians to focus on our study and service. 

I’m thankful for being an instrument of God, and
I’m thankful for your prayers and support. We are
grateful to be able to focus on our priestly formation
for the glory of God and the Church. Thank you for
your support of St. Charles Borromeo Seminary.
			             
– Rev. Mr. Phong Le

STCHARLESSEMINARYAPPEAL.ORG


